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Minutes of the April 27, 2021 Regular Meeting                                                   
CALL TO ORDER: The April 2021 Regular meeting of the Harwich Housing Authority was called to order by Sandra Woodbridge at 6:25 p.m.  Members present via gotomeeting,  Elizabeth Harder, Mark Kelleher, Sandra Woodbridge and Kim Bourgea. Also present: Tracy Cannon, Director of the Harwich Housing Authority.
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Kim Bourgea pointed out 2 errors in the minutes.  The spelling of Elizabeth Harder’s first name and the erroneous notation of Kim as a second on the motion to adjourn. On a motion presented by Kim and seconded by Elizabeth, the March 2021 regular meeting minutes were approved pending the corrections. All voted in favor.
FINANCIAL REPORT:    There were no financial reports.

APPROVAL OF WARRANTS: On a motion presented by Kim and seconded by Elizabeth, Warrants 2021-2 and 2021-3, were unanimously approved.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT: On a motion presented by Elizabeth and seconded by Mark, the Executive Director’s reports for March and April 2021 were unanimously approved.
OLD BUSINESS: None
NEW BUSINESS:  On a motion by Elizabeth and seconded by Kim the Board approved Kayta and Tracy to run wage matches going forward.  All members voted aye. The Board unanimously voted Elizabeth to continue as the Housing Authority’s representative to the Community Preservation Committee. The Board reviewed and approved the Capital Improvement Plan for Fiscal Year 2022.  Because it did not make the Agenda, they will withhold formal vote until the June meeting.  There was also further discussion regarding meeting times. The Board will consider going to in-person meetings at the Community Building at 240 Crowell Road, Chatham, MA after the 6/22/2021 meeting.  They will make firm that decision at the June meeting
Next Meeting: 6/22/2021
The meeting adjourned at 6:54pm on a motion presented by Elizabeth, seconded by Kim and approved by all. 

  Respectfully Submitted

 Tracy Cannon                                                                                                                                

 Executive Director
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